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MINISTERIAL GROUP ON PUBLIC EXPENDITURE: MISC 99

At our first meeting yesterday MISC 99 agreed that it might be
necessary to consult you, perhaps at short notice, about the
likely reaction amongst our supporters in the House to specific
public expenditure proposals. Accordingly, it will be useful
for you to receive copies of MISC 99 papers, so that the main
issues will be familiar in advance.

I attach copies of the papers already circulated; copies of all
future papers will be sent to you.

I am copying this letter to the Prime Minister and to Sir Robert
Armstrong.

The Rt Hon John Wakeham MP




